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Kansas City CBS Affiliate, KCTV5, Interviews Tedrick
Housh on the Impact the California Consumer Privacy
Act is Having on Social Media Giants

December 10, 2019

On Dec. 10, Tedrick Housh spoke the Kansas City CBS affiliate, KCTV5, on the changes that the social

media giants are making in response to the New Year's California Consumer Privacy Act, giving consumers

greater rights to and more control over their personal information.    


